
City of Cardiff Council, Atlantic Wharf, Cardiff Bay, CF10 4UW E-mail: Joel.Williams@cardiff.gov.uk 

Date:  14 February 2023 

Councillor Huw Thomas, Leader 
Councillor Chris Weaver,  
Cabinet Member, Finance, Modernisation & Performance, 
Cardiff Council,  
County Hall, 
Cardiff 
CF10 4UW 

Dear Huw & Chris, 

Scrutiny Performance Panel 9 February 2023: Corporate Plan Target Setting 

Please find attached a record of the recommendations, requests and observations 

made by all five Scrutiny Chairs at our recent meeting to inform target setting for the 

draft Corporate Plan 2023/26. 

My sincere thanks for the opportunity afforded Scrutiny to influence policy 

development. This was the first such discussion for most chairs and our input is 

offered in a constructive spirit to inform your final draft of the Plan.  

I look forward to pre-decision scrutiny of the final draft Corporate Plan 2023/26 at the 

February/March Scrutiny Committees, alongside the Budget 2023/24 report. If at all 

possible, Members would benefit from the final graphically designed version you plan 

to publish with Cabinet papers. 

Once again thank you, both to yourselves and the senior officers in attendance. 

Yours sincerely, 

COUNCILLOR JOEL WILLIAMS 
CHAIR, POLICY REVIEW AND PERFORMANCE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
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CC       Paul Orders, Chief Executive 

Sarah McGill, Corporate Director, People & Communities 
Ian Allwood, Head of Finance 
Gareth Newell, Head of Performance & Partnerships 
Dylan Owen, Operational Manager Policy & Improvement 
Mike Tate, Assistant Director, Education & Lifelong Learning 
Suzanne Scarlett, Partnerships & Performance Manager 

 

   

  


